
 

 

CLINTON COUNTY BOARD OF REALTORS, INC.  

       Telephone: 518-561-8777 

Fax: 518-561-0107 

  
                                      6 POND STREET, SUITE 2  
                              PLATTSBURGH, NEW YORK 12901 

ae@ccbr.us  

 

March 30, 2022 
 
To:  Clinton County High School Guidance Counselors 
 
RE:  2022 Scholarship 
 
Applications are now being accepted for the Clinton County Board of Realtors® annual 
scholarship awards. The scholarship is for:  
 

One $1,000 scholarship awarded to a graduating senior who plans to 
further their education at any post-secondary institution for the 

2022-2023 academic year. 
 

Be advised primarily this is a need-based scholarship, however, 
overall student scholarship and participation is also considered. 

 
In order to broaden the range of area students deserving special recognition, 

those not receiving other scholarships will be given preference. 
 

Upon successful completion of the first semester and documentation being 
submitted to the Clinton County Board of REALTORS®, scholarship awards 
will be issued to each recipient’s Financial Aid Office for application towards 
their second semester tuition expense.   
 
Enclosed is a flyer for your use in making the above scholarship information 
available to your students as well as a scholarship application.  Letters of 
application should be submitted to the attention of the Scholarship 
Committee at the above address no later than 4 p.m. Friday, April 29, 2022 
– applications may be submitted by email and should be sent to: Michael 
Coughlin at ae@ccbr.us.  Guidance Counselors of the chosen applicant will 
be informed in June.   
 
Sincerely, 

LorettaCappiello 
 
Chairperson, Scholarship Committee 
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